
From: Heather Haglund <hhaglund1974@gmail.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 5/13/2019 9:40 AM

Subject: Follow the paper trail.....

Hello,
I am a Cannabis Cultivator in Willits with a 10,000 sf site. I applied to the County program on 1/24/2018 and received my "Application Receipt".
On 3/24/2018 I received my "Temporary" from CDFA. I had my site inspection on 10/25/18 ,county and state, then I recieved my "Report of
Cannabis Pre-Permit Site Inspection" from the County and the Declaration of compliance from CDFA through same inspection on 10/25/2018. I
followed up on the conditions to be met, for the county, immediately. At that time I was still waiting on CDFW but did turn in my LSAA reciept
and correspondence. Every thing else needed by the State (ie: surety bond, live scan, fictitious business name statement, weight masters certificate,
Water Board, CDFW etc.) was either done or in the process. I finally got through all the LSAA details and received our Final on 4/17/2019 got it
to CDFA and received my "Provisional" on 5/3/2019. I then turned in my Final LSAA and a copy of my Provisional to the box in Planning and
Building on 5/8/2019 as well as sent attachments in an e-mail to the Cannabis program. This is a short not very detailed description of my paper
trail through the system. How long will it take for me to get a final from the County now that I have met ALL the requirements form the State for a
Provisional. Well because the Inspector I had is no longer employed by the County, I have no direct point of contact except calling planning and
building or walking in and talking to p&b just to be told that my paperwork is under review.....I would hope so? Anyway having someone that
works directly on my "file" that I could contact directly would be much more helpful for me and efficient for your staff than a cardboard box on a
table. Thank you for your time and if you have any follow up questions please don't hesitate to e-mail back.

Heather Haglund
Tokin Terps Farm
AG_2018-0032


